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Thursday Thoughts
ANNOUNCEMENTS

As Ohio weather continues to be unpredictable please
make sure your students come to school properly
dressed. When students are outside their coats must
be on their body in some fashion (zipped, unzipped, or
around their waist). In the lower grades (K-3) we will
ensure students have a coat on before exiting outside.
However, in the upper graders students have a
responsibility to wear their coat. Lastly, when inside the
building coats, hats, and any type of headwear (expect
for religious reasons) should not be worn. 

FOCUS

LEARNING

NEXT WEEK

Kindergarten: Beginning sounds and
tricky words, adding numbers, pilgrims
1st: Double letters, habitats, comparing
numbers
2nd: Adding and subtracting 10-100,
insects, Civil War, perseverance
3rd: MAP testing, fractions and
astronomy 
4th: Adding and subtracting fractions,
inventors, ecosystems 
5th: Reformation, multi-digit math 
Special Ed.: Routines and behaviors
Building: Black History Month

Student Leader Breakfast- Friday, February 21st at 8:20am in the gymnasium
Black History Month Door Decorating Contest- Students throughout the
building have been decorating their classroom doors celebrating and
highlighting an individual they selected as a class. Next Friday doors will be
completed and students and parents will get a chance to vote on their favorite
doors! Be on the lookout for a Google form being sent out to you to vote on
your favorite Asbury door celebrating Black History Month!

Mr. Wells
614-833-2000
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Let’s continue to work
together to ensure our
students safe, warm, and are
focused on the learning! As
we continue to move
forward from PT
conferences and data
discussions with students,
we will put an extra
emphasis on giving feedback
on student writing and being
KIND. 
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